
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

To the graduating class members of the 2023 School of Medicine 
 
 
 

RBC Insurance wishes to congratulate all the medical students who will be graduating from the 
2023 class of School of Medicine – Job Well Done! 

 
As a long standing partner of the Canadian Medical Schools, RBC Insurance is pleased to introduce 
Peter Crossgrove, from Crossgrove Co. Inc., as one of our highly experienced advisors in the 
medical market. 

 
Peter has been utilizing RBC Insurance’s Living Benefits portfolio for 7 years, with the physician 
marketplace being his primary focus and area of specialty. 
 
Peter’s level of understanding of this often complex area of practice has given his physician clients 
the confidence that they have received the right insurance advice for almost a decade. 
 
He is certified to advice on our special Medical Student Offering and has been recognized as one of 
our most successful advisors in Canada for the last 7 years for new MSO plans for medical graduates 
and residents. 
 
We wish you all the best in your future career! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Nabil Tarcha 
Vice President, Brokerage Sales and Support 
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